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The Planning & Zoning Commission w ill hold a Continued Public Hearing on 
Thursday, August 14, 2025 at 6:30pm to discuss the following: Application 
25003PZC applicant Maple Street Associates, LLC are requesting a zone change 
from current R-40 to MF zone for the following properties 65 Moss Ave, 67 Moss 
Ave, 172 Maple Street. The continuation hearing will take place at the Seymour 
Community Center, 20 Pine Street, Seymour, CT 06483. A copy of the proposed 
zone change is on file for review in the Office of the Town Clerk, Seymour Town 
Hall, 1 First Street Seymour, CT 06483 during normal business hours. Dated at 
Seymour, Connecticut this 14th day of July, 2025. Respectfully Submitted, Robert 
VanEgghen, Chairman, Seymour Planning & Zoning Commission. 
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